Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Barbara Hester <rbhester@verizon.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 6:09 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

Dear Sir:

How can your committee justify the negative impact their proposal to remove cold water from Lake Almanor would
cause? Lake Almanor is one

of the few pristine and beautiful lakes California has to offer.

Residents and visitors cherish the lake and surroundings. Please reconsider the proposed destructive action.

Barbara Hester, a part time resident who treasures the time spent amid the beauty and serenity of the Lake Almanor
area.



